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Conn Creek Winery Re-Opening Operations 

The health and safety of our guests and staff remain our number one priority as we re-open 

Conn Creek Winery to the public on June 25. 

We wanted to share with you some details about the guidelines we are following upon re-
opening to the public:  

• We’ve temporarily adjusted our hours of operations – we will now be open 10:00am – 

4:00pm Thursday through Sunday with reduced occupancy. 

• Visitation to our winery is by reservation only: 

o We will accept reservations for our AVA Experience Tasting or Barrel Blending 

Experience for up to a maximum of six attendees in a socially distanced 

environment. A clean glass will be provided for each tasting.  

o A credit card will be needed to secure a reservation in advance and guests will be 

charged the same day as their reservation. No cash will be accepted at this time. 

o If you wish to acquire any of our wines or merchandise, we are accepting 

contactless payment by credit card or Apple Pay. 

• Please be aware face coverings are required on the property except when seated for 

tastings, or when unable to wear a face covering because of a medical issue or disability. 

• Guests not feeling well or displaying symptoms of illness will be asked to return for a 

future date. 

• All winery and tasting spaces will be thoroughly cleaned and disinfected throughout the 

day followed by additional deep cleaning in off-hours.  

• Hand sanitizer, disinfecting wipes, soap and water will be available to employees and 

customers. 

In addition to the above, all winery employees are required to adhere to the strict state-

mandated health & safety regulations, which include: 

• Daily health screenings when arriving at work - checking for temperature, cough, or 

shortness of breath.  

• Training on proper cleaning, hand washing, distancing etiquette and best hygiene 

practices. 

• Washing hands before entering tasting rooms and regularly throughout shifts. 

• Maintaining 6 feet of separation from other individuals when possible. 

• Gloves and face masks have been provided to all employees. 

Thank you for your willingness to help us keep everyone safe. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 


